



S Owen
Head of Lower School
01691 626511
email: sharon.owen@ellesmere.com

14th September 2016

Dear Parent

We have arranged to take Year 8 pupils to 'The Venue' in Oswestry on Wednesday 21st September for bowling and a buffet. This should be a fun time with the opportunity to socialise with their group.

We will leave School at 5.20pm and return by 8.00pm to the Lower School car park for pick up by parents. We will transport them there and back to the College afterwards, unless it's easier for you to collect them from 'The Venue' at 7.30pm. Pupils may text you if these times alter for any reason.

The cost will be £12 (£10.40 for boarders) which includes a game and a buffet meal. Please return the reply slip below and a cheque made payable to 'Ellesmere College' to Mrs Leonard, by Tuesday 20th September.

Pocket money can be brought for drinks, sweets, etc.

It may be more convenient for you if your child were to board for the evening. There will be 10 beds available in our Lower School Boarding House, St John's. The places will be offered at a discounted rate of £10 (to cover laundry and a full, continental and cooked breakfast). Please indicate if you would like your son/daughter to board on the attached slip and places will be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis. St John's Housemistress, Mrs Fisher, will be in touch with details of what to bring for the night.

Please delete as appropriate:

Name of pupil_______ will attend / will not attend the bowling evening.

I require my child to board and have included the £10 boarding fee (please tick if appropriate)

I will collect him/her from College at 8.00pm _____
I will collect him/her from 'The Venue' at 7.30pm _____

I enclose a cheque/cash for £12 (£10.40 - for regular boarders) _____

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com